Author name: J. Rieche
Date of submission: Wednesday, 9 May 2018

Submission: Please do not cut back the feed-in-tarift- it is unfair after making a substantial investment to help shave peak
loading. Also this will drive people further to take up batteries- probably something you don't want either ? Thanks, Jan





